
[Date]

Subject: Letter of Support for "Beyond the Court" Initiative

To Whom It May Concern,

On behalf of the Biltmore Church of Nazarene Phoenix, I am writing to express our
strong support for the "Beyond the Court" initiative, a collaboration between The Lab
Basketball Program and The Golding Touch. This program, aimed at enhancing the
lives of adults with developmental delays through basketball training and
comprehensive personal development, resonates deeply with our mission to serve and
uplift our community.

At Biltmore Church of Nazarene, we believe in the power of community engagement
and the profound impact it can have on individuals, especially those who are often
marginalized. "Beyond the Court" exemplifies this belief by providing a nurturing and
inclusive environment where adults with developmental delays can develop physically,
socially, and emotionally. The program’s commitment to holistic development,
encompassing physical health, life skills, and mental well-being, aligns with our church’s
dedication to fostering holistic growth and well-being within our community.

We recognize the value and potential of "Beyond the Court" in making a significant
positive difference in the lives of its participants and the wider community. As a church
committed to outreach and service, we are excited about the possibilities this program
presents and are eager to support its endeavors. Whether through volunteer support,
community outreach, or participation in events, we are committed to aiding the success
of "Beyond the Court."

We offer our blessings and full support to this noble initiative and look forward to seeing
the positive changes it will bring to our community.

Sincerely,

[Your Name]
[Your Position]
Biltmore Church of Nazarene Phoenix
[Contact Information]


